





Welcome to Chad Vale!

I'd like to warmly welcome you to our Chad Vale family. I know that your child is going to create some wonderful everlasting memories during their seven years with us.

I have been a teacher in Birmingham since 2006 but I've worked in schools as a Nursery Nurse since 1994. I have been teaching at Chad Vale for nearly eight years. I currently teach in The Hive, our SEN support class. I am the Special Educational Needs and Disabilities Coordinator (SENDCo) in school. It's my role to support pupils with additional needs and to liaise with parents and outside agencies.





Animal:

Miss Larcombe - elephant

Food:

Miss Larcombe - Italian

Colour:

Miss Larcombe - green

Holiday:

Canada and Norfolk

Hobbies:

Reading, gardening, swimming, family and friends

Pets:

Benji (Mini Schnauzer) and Lola (cat)



Dear Parents/ Carers,

Please contact me as soon as possible if your child has additional needs. This is so that we can plan for the support that they will require in class.

The happiness and safety of your child is very important to me, if you ever have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Email:

h.larcombe@chadvale.bham.sch.uk